Town of North Kingstown, Rhode Island

2020 North Kingstown Beach COVID-19 Safety Precautions

There will be a Gate Guard checking for passes. The gate Guard will not be selling passes.
They must be obtained prior to entering the beach.

INCORPORATED 1674

Please note that all those coming in from out of state are required to follow the Quarantine
executive order before obtaining a beach sticker for the Town Beach

It is the goal of the Town of North Kingstown to establish an enjoyable and safe beachfront
environment for all to enjoy. We can only accomplish this with your assistance.

Recreation staff and police officers will be periodically walking the beach campus to ensure a
safe environment.

1. Safe Distancing
e Please place your parties’ blanket or chairs at least 6 feet apart from other parties.
o A party is defined as one to five people in a family group.
o Visitors should also be required to practice physical distancing wherever possible while
swimming or doing other water-based activities.
2. Mask usage/Face Coverings
¢ When walking from the parking lot to your blanket/chair area please wear a mask.
e When you get up from your blanket/chair to travel about, whether going to the restrooms
or concession, please wear a mask.
e When in closer proximity (less than 6 feet from individuals) outside of your family unit,
please wear a mask.
e Masks are not to be worn in the water
3. Wash hands often, have your own hand sanitizer available for often use

4. All those coming in from out of state are required to follow the Quarantine executive order
before obtaining a beach sticker for the Town Beach

5. Our Staff will be following all safety procedures as well

o Lifeguards shall wear masks and gloves whenever dealing with the public including first
aid, lost child searches, assisting handicapped individuals, and any other close contact
with visitors.

¢ In the event of a water rescue, the lifeguards entering the water should not wear a mask.
Secondary guards must have masks and gloves on and take over as soon as the rescuing
guards reach the shoreline.

o BVM (bag valve mask) will be the only acceptable way of delivering rescue breaths at
this time.

e More rigorous cleaning schedules of restrooms and shared areas

We in North Kingstown want to put safety first. We want our patrons and residents to enjoy our beach
campus. Thank you for your cooperation
All Beach documents, including how to purchase passes can be found at Northkingstown.org, follow
recreation Links.
Questions or concerns please feel free to contact the North Kingstown Recreation Department
401-268-1540



